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SUBJECT: Institutional Participation Agreement Workgroup Update 

This Special Alert from the California Student Aid Commission (Commission) requests 

your participation in a Commission workgroup focused on the Institutional Participation 
Agreement (IPA). This workgroup was established in an effort to partner with 

participating institutions regarding the 2016-2020 IPA. 

The IPA objective of this workgroup is to: 

 Provide feedback on participant experience with the current IPA

 Review and provide feedback on the internal workgroup’s recommendations

 Provide segmental recommendations for Commission consideration in the drafting

of the 2016-2020 IPA

We encourage participation in this forum from institutions currently working with the 

Commission’s Institutional Participation Agreement. Our next workgroup meeting is 
scheduled for: 

Tuesday, May 12, 2015 at 10 am 

To register and get more information, please send an email to csacipa@csac.ca.gov 
indicating your interest.  

A copy of the 2012-16 IPA is located at http://www.csac.ca.gov/doc.asp?id=1282. 
Thank you in advance for your willingness to partner with us in this effort to better serve 

our Cal Grant students.  

Additional opportunities for public comment will be extended to all stakeholders later 

this year. 

Need to contact us? 

 Institutional Support phone number:  (888) 294-0153

 E-mail:  csacipa@csac.ca.gov

Working together to effectively promote education beyond high school!
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